
 

 

 
 

Cancellation Notice 
August 2, 2024 

 
 
Project Name:   Holly Springs Amphitheatre  
Project Number: RFB #2024-09 
 
The current RFB is being canceled as further development or requirements and direction may be 
required to yield a successful outcome for the City’s needs.  
 
When the City elects to conduct a new solicitation, all contractors/suppliers will be required to 
respond to the latest bid forms and requirements for award consideration. Further, the materials 
submitted with the current solicitation will remain closed pending the successful rebid of the 
project. 
 
No additional information is available at this time. Thank you for your continued interest in providing 
solutions for the City of Holly Springs. 


